GET Committee

From: Mike J. Molina

Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 9:00 AM
To: GET Committee

Subject: FW: Confirming Will Spence

From: Eve Hogan <evehogan@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 03, 2019 10:15 PM

To: Mike J. Molina <Mike.Molina@mauicounty.us>
Subject: Confirming Will Spence

Aloha Mr. Molina,

| just wanted to reach out and humbly ask for your support of Will Spence for the Director of Housing and Human
Concerns. | emphasize the “Human Concerns” when | make this request as | have had numerous interactions with
Mr. Spence both as the Planning Director (and since) and the thing that stands out to me the most is his Human
Concern. He is one of the RARE and TREASURED people I've encountered in the County who clearly takes the needs
of the people, both individuals and the community, into deep consideration in his leadership.

He is reasonable, logical, holds a service mindset, is humble, kind, and compassionate. He also is deeply committed
to helping people.

Will has had a “head start” in running this department, and has the unique perspective of understanding the
planning issues as well. | know he will do great things for the community....if you allow him the opportunity.

Thank you for your consideration.

Much aloha

Eve Hogan

Owner of The Sacred Garden

Member of the Ag Working Group



